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Oregon as a state is teetering on the edge of financial ruin or financial success, For business to succeed, it needs a
government that understands profit margins are razor thin even in a hot market.

The Cap and Trade proposal offers nothing that has any affect on Global warming, it is a large money grab that
punishes the lowest income earners in Oregon while rewarding those who are the proponents of this wealth grab.

If you break the economic engine that drives Oregon’s industries. You will never get those businesses that leave the
state back, if they cannot afford the taxes. Idaho and other states are lobbying Oregon businesses to leave Oregon.
The CAT and now this Cap and Trade tax will harm small businesses and if as expected they start shuttering their
doors the Democrat Super Majority will own this all of it. In the next election cycle the citizens will punish the
Democrat party and your super majority will be a distant memory.

Any law that reaches into so many different areas of people cannot but have adverse and unexpected effects. Angry
unemployed Oregonians will be a fixture in every one of the Democrats town halls from this point forward.
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